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The 2021 Al-Anon Membership Survey
70th Al-Anon Anniversary Virtual Celebration

Hurry! There’s still time to participate!
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The 2021 Al-Anon Membership Survey Is Open

Calling all Al-Anon members with one day to 70 years in the program!
Concept Four states, “Participation is the key to harmony.”
Your participation is needed to provide data-supported information
to mental health professionals so that they might consider
referring their clients to Al-Anon for support.

This survey is open from June16 to July 27, 2021.
Participation is completely anonymous, and personally identifiable information
is not required. The survey should only take about 10-15 minutes
to complete on any internet-connected device.

The survey is available in English, Spanish, and French.

Visit al-anon.org/member survey to participate.
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On July 10th, 2021 at 2pm people from all over the world will be celebrating together
“virtually” the remarkable 70-year history of Al-Anon Family Groups.

There are still 500 tickets available through a lottery system by registering on
survey.alchemer.com . One ticket can cover one group of people- it’s like buying a table
at an event. If you have a problem go to the alanon.org website and search for the event.


http://alanon.org

